

Hornsey Road, Holloway, London N7 6DU Telephone: 020 7607 2575

Website: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk Email: admin@pakeman.islington.sch.uk

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS

Dear parents and carers,

We have recently had a lot of birthday celebrations at school! Whilst we think it is a great idea to celebrate at school with friends, we also have a lot of children with severe food allergies. To help avoid serious health issues, we have made a list below of what can be brought in for the celebrations.

Please only bring <u>one</u> of the options below as the majority of others contain traces of nuts. We also welcome fruit as a healthy option (bananas, clementines, pears, apples...). Please do not bring any other items (drinks, toys...)

LIDL (Blueberry mini muffins)



TESCO (Party cupcakes/ Celebration cupcakes)





MORRISONS (Cake shop cupcakes/ Hidden centre cupcakes)







If you would like to celebrate your child's birthday at school, we are also renting out the Lodge building on Saturdays and Sundays to host parties.

Please book via the link below.

https://www.sharesy.com/s/pakeman-primary-school-the-lodge

Thank you for your support and understanding.

Emma

Headteacher – Emma Bonnin























